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For our Russian Speaking Families: Уважаемые родители, если вам нужна помощь в переводе этого информационного бюллетеня, 
у вас есть какие-либо вопросы, проблемы или вам нужна дополнительная информация о PCSNW, у вас есть возможность 
сделать это, связавшись с нашим секретарем Дианой Лозовик (360)318-1347 или,  Надя Горун (360) 201-5292. Большое спасибо 
за то, что вы есть частью нашей школы! 

 

I hope that you had a wonderful long weekend and can I say it again?  It’s so wonderful to see PCSNW 

bustling with staff and students – thanks for being a part of our community! 

 

COVID Reminders:   

• Students are expected to have their own face coverings (mesh masks are not 

allowed) which is preferably cloth masks – two clean masks is ideal and please 

clean them regularly!  Today a lot of students said they forgot their masks… 

• Check your kiddos for symptoms – our best way of keeping Covid at bay at 

PCSNW.  If we all do our part and err on the side of caution, we will hopefully 

have a year with little to no Covid cases.  The list and all this information is in 

the Plan for On-Site Classes which was required reading (see link on our 

website) 

 

Other Wednesday Words: 

1. Sign up today or tomorrow for Drama Club with Mrs. Friesen (Mondays & Wednesdays starting at 3:45 

p.m. in the High School Room) and/or Worship Club with Mr. Wick (Tuesdays starting at 3:45 p.m. in 

the Middle School Room).  These “pilot” clubs will start next week (September 13 & 15 for Drama Club 

and September 14 for Worship Club) and the sign up sheets will be in the Office, Middle School 

Classroom and High School Classroom.  This is probably best for students in 2nd Grade to 12th Grade. 

2. For those who are able to donate, give funds, or have an item we can borrow – we do have a “wish list” 

in the office (see last weeks newsletters – we received one microwave to date from the request – 

thanks!).  Remember, these purchases can be made in lieu of Volunteer Hours (especially for those who 

can’t make it in during the school day).  

3. Volunteer help is needed for outside duty, cleaners, and helping in the Middle & High School during 

Math!  Please let call, email, or stop in the office if you can lend a hand – we really need these roles filled 

for a smooth running year.  Thank you!  

 

Remember, You can find all our Newsletters under the tab on our home page  at: 

https://pcsnw.org/newsletters/ 

 

Blessings to you! 

Scott 

 

 

 

Wednesday 

Words 

“The Lord makes firm the steps of the one who delights in Him; 

though he may stumble, he will not fall, for the LORD upholds him with his hand.” 

Psalm 37: 23-24 
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